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Update: VSB cancels or postpones several public meetings  
  
In light of the impacts of COVID-19 on school communities and District operations, several 
committee meetings scheduled in the month of April are cancelled. This also includes the 
Committee-of-the-Whole meeting that was scheduled to take place on Monday, March 30.   
  
In addition, the budget timeline will be amended. The Board and District staff are committed to 
engagement about the budget development. The Board will abide by all obligations regarding 
the budget development and adoption. However, to allow the necessary planning to provide 
for the immediate needs of students, their families and our staff, the timeline will be adjusted. 
Please visit our events calendar for meeting dates in the future.   
  
These decisions were made with the health and safety interests of our school communities, 
stakeholder groups, staff and trustees. We are considering the best ways to ensure the ongoing 
engagement of our stakeholder groups and the public regarding Board and committee work.   
 


